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The Kentucky Department of Education has released the 2022-2023 Kentucky 
Summative Assessment (KSA) scores reflecting the new status and change 
system.  Under the new accountability system, students in grades three through 
twelve are assessed in reading, math, science, social studies, and 
writing.  These grade level content status scores and other weighted 
performance areas are then compared to the prior year’s scores to determine 
the school’s change level and assign an overall score and performance 
rating.  All three Fulton County schools’ scores reflected increases across 
grade and content areas.  Fulton County Elementary School and Fulton County 
Middle School maintained their overall performance rating of orange.  Fulton 
County High School increased one performance level, shifting FCHS to the 
highest performance level rating of blue!  “Excellence keeps moving at Fulton 
County.  We are proud of our students for reaching higher and achieving more,” 
expressed Superintendent Patrice Chambers. 
Fulton County is committed to our vision of “Relentlessly Pursuing Excellence” 
by providing engaging, evidence-based instruction aligned to the Kentucky 
Academic Standards while meeting the needs of our students and 
families.  Providing access, opportunity, and enriching experiences to every 
student is part of our core beliefs.  We will continue to move forward through 
collaboration with our dedicated staff, technical schools, universities, 
businesses, and community partners to provide our students with a safe, 
enriching educational environment.  Superintendent Chambers states, “We 
are heading in the right direction . . . Compassion + High Standards = Growth 
for ALL!”  Detailed KSA score reports can be found online in the Kentucky 
School Report Card.    
  
 


